@
Memo for Brokers

CLEARING CORPORATION
OF THE PHILIPPINES

No. _01-0918

For : All Clearing Members
Date : 20 September 2018
Subject : System Maintenance for SCCP Website

As announced by the Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. in their Memorandum to the
Investing Public CN — 2018-0046 dated September 20, 2018, please be advised that the
SCCP Website will not be accessible from 7:00 PM on Friday, September 21, 2018,
until 7:00 AM on Monday, September 24, 2018, due to preventive maintenance

activities.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

~

Renee D. Rubio
Chief Operating Officer
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